
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 2 3 4 

5 

 
6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Purim Begins 

7 8 9 10 11 

12 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daylight Saving Time Begins 

13 14 15 16 17 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

18 

       19 20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring Begins 

21 22 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ramadan Begins 

23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

 
 

        

 
 
 
 
 

 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 
 

1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
 

1:30- Float Friday 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

3:45-Greg Rickel Bible 
Study 

 Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 
 

1:30- Craft Time 

10:30-Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 
 

1:30- BINGO 

RESIDENT 
SHOPPING 

 
10:30- Donuts w/ 

Olena 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 

1:30- Movie and 
Popcorn 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

1:30- Resident 
Council 

2:00-Food Council 

10:30- Exercise 
 

1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
 

2:00-St. Patrick’s 
Day Celebration 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

3:45- Greg Rickel Bible 
Study 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 
 

1:30- Craft Time 

10:30-Coffee and 
Chat 

 
 

1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 

1:30- BINGO 

RESIDENT 
SHOPPING 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

Weekend Independent 
Activities: Word Puzzles, 
Color Therapy and Trivia 
Worksheets and Games 
available in the dining 

room buffet table in the 
corner 

10:30- Coffee and 
Chat 

 
1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 

 
1:30- Movie and 

Popcorn 
 

10:30-Coffee and 
Chat 

 
 

1:30- BINGO 

10:30- Exercise 
 

1:30- BINGO 

10:30-Coffee and 
Chat 

 
 

1:30- Float Friday 

MARCH 

BIRTHDAYs 

19th- Keith Walter 
26th-James Lund 
29th-James 
Graham 

  . 


